
 
 

CALL FOR ABSTRACTS 

2024 Virtual Conference 

Taking the Long View 

February 7-10, 2024 

SUBMISSION DEADLINE EXTENDED to December 15, 2023 

 

The Prairie Enthusiasts are soliciting abstracts from graduate and undergraduate students for 

presentations at our 2024 Virtual Conference on February 7-10, 2024. Presentations are invited on 

any subject focused on remnant or restored prairies, savannas, oak woodlands, or other fire-

dependent ecosystems in the upper Midwest. Presentations can address completed, current, planned, 

or proposed research. Speakers will be allotted 20 minutes for their presentation, questions, and 

discussion. 

Abstracts should include: 

• Title of the Presentation 

• Presenter(s) name and contact information 

• Degree being pursued by lead presenter (e.g., MS in Environmental Conservation) 

• The main body of the abstract should not exceed 250 words 

Presentations can be given live or be pre-recorded, but we do require that presenters be virtually 

present for questions and discussion after their presentation. Accepted presenters will have free 

admission to the entire 2024 conference. 

 

SUBMISSION DEADLINE EXTENDED to December 15, 2023 

 

Please send completed abstracts to Duncan Schultz (dschultz@theprairieenthusiasts.org) with the 

subject “2024 TPE Conference Abstract.” Presenters will be notified by January 5, 2024 of 

acceptance. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Duncan Schultz (dschultz@theprairieenthusiasts.org). 
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